
 

 

Village of Bald Head Island 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

GO Bond Town Hall 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Meeting will be held in the Multipurpose Room 
of the Department of Public Safety Building on Wednesday, October 13, 2021, at 
10:00 a.m.  The purpose of this meeting is to provide information to the public about 
the proposed 2021 Bond Referendum.   
 
Seating in the multipurpose room will be limited to allow for social distancing. 
Instructions for remote participation for this meeting will be posted online here: 
https://villagebhi.org/announcements/ 
 
The public is encouraged to attend this informational meeting which will include a 
presentation followed by a question-and-answer session.  This meeting will not 
include a period for public comments.   
 
This meeting is not an official meeting of the Village Council. It is likely that a 
quorum of Village Council members will be present. No official deliberations or 
actions will be taken at this meeting.   
 
If you have any questions, please call the Village Clerk at 457- 9700 ext. 1001.  
 
 

Darcy Sperry 
Village Clerk 

Posted: 10/4/2021 
 


